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We currently are using a third party to oversee the FMLA process.  I get multiple calls from providers
complaining about the length of the forms.  Employees complain about having to pay for the cost of
having the forma completed.  When this issue was brought up with our third party provider we were
told they were using forms provided by the government.
 
The forms need to be condensed to 1 or 2 pages at most.  You can do this by deleting so much
redundant instructions.
 
In summary, decrease the number of pages given to a provider to 1 page.
 
Denise Bilello MS, FNP-BC                                                                                      
Nurse Practitioner
Shell Health Disability
One Shell Square –RM 1730
PO Box 61933
New  Orleans, LA 70161
Phone: 504-425-3106; Fax: 504-425-0142; Cell: 504-717-5301
Email: denise.bilello@shell.com

 

This e-mail may: (1) be subject to the Attorney-Client privilege, (2) contain CONFIDENTIAL MEDICAL INFORMATION, or (3)
be strictly confidential.  If you receive it in error, you are on notice of its status.  Please notify us immediately by reply e-mail
and then delete this message from your computer system.  Please do not copy it or use it for any purpose, or disclose its
contents to any person; to do so could be a breach of confidence.  Thank you for your cooperation.
 

mailto:Denise.Bilello@shell.com
mailto:WHDPRAComments@dol.gov
mailto:denise.bilello@shell.com

